Community News — 19 January 2024

Galtres Children's Cinema

The Galtres Male

Folks it's me again, whilst digging around the other day at the Galtres Centre, |
overheard the final plans for the children’s film event.

For the Attention of all Children!

The Galtres Cinema on Saturday 10th February 2024 at 2. 30pm will screen
“Shaun the Sheep”. The film has been chosen following a vote by school
children in the area.

On the day, prior to the screening any children (or adults) who want to
dress up as a character from the film will be entered into a competition and
the winners in each of the age groups (2-5; 6-10, 11-16 years old and
adults) will receive a prize which have been donated by Towlers and
AutizmPlus.

Refrezshments will be available prior to the film screening and entrance to
the event will be by ficket, children will be required to bring a responsible
adult along with them on the day. Tickets are expected to go guickly 3o you
will need fo either book on line

(httpsfeww . galirescentre org uk/events/shaun-the-sheep! ) or go to the
Administration Office at the Galtres Centre



We (still) need a caretaker!

The vacancy for a cleaner and caretaker has been re- advertised with a
closing date of 28.1.24. Please see below link and share with anyone
who you think may be interested in applying.

https://nycjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/W/7512/0/410184/21322/
cleaner-caretaker-crayke-c-of-e-primary-school-crayke-york
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